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SAFETY RECALL NOTICE
December 20, 2024
Dear Britax Retailer:

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.
Britax Child Safety, Inc. (“Britax”) has determined all One4Life ® Slim ClickTight® All-in-One (“Oned4Life Slim”) model car
seats fail to comply to the Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 213 “Child Restraint Systems”. If the
OnedAlife Slim seats are installed rear-facing with lower connectors at the 40 Ib. weight limit listed on the recalled
products, the child may not adequately be protected from injury in the event of a crash. There have been no injuries
reported related to this noncompliance.

We would like to assure all caregivers using the One4Life Slim that the car seat can continue to be used safely in rear-
facing mode by following the correct weight limit of 35 pounds for the lower connectors. Also, ClickTight installation
with the vehicle seat belt (in place of the lower connectors) is the preferred method and offers a quick, easy, and secure
installation in both rear- and forward-facing positions. This method also allows you to use the seat to its full rear-facing
and forward-facing weight limits for each installation direction.

Britax is working with the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA) on the timing of the recall as well as
the remedy to consumers. Model names and model numbers impacted by this recall are:

E1ID197A E1D197B E1D197F E1D197G
Raven Black Mineral Gray Sea Foam Parchment

If you have any stock of these “E1D197A, E1D197B, E1D197F or E1ID197G” model numbers, please remove them from
sale immediately and contact your Sales Representative with owned stock details. We will advise you of the next steps
once you share model number and quantities.

Itis a violation of Federal law to sell or deliver any of these products to consumers.

Sincerely,

Nancy Heaton

President Commercial Americas
Britax Child Safety, Inc.



